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Comments: Drilling in the Ruby Mountains is highly objectionable. The land contained within these parcels is

pristine wildlife habitat is enjoyed by a great number of hunters, outdoorsman, naturalists, etc. and this habitat

would be very adversely affected by fracking and oil/gas exploration. As a long time resident of this area and

someone who cares greatly about this beautiful piece of the earth, please discourage this use of the land. 


